
+Our Mission Statement 
Guided by Holy Scripture and the Holy Spirit, we the congregation of Holy 
Trinity pledge our lives to Christ. Through worship, love, and service to one 
another, we will bring witness and encouragement to the community. 
 
Rector: The Rev. Robin Trevors 631-0087 (Cell) or 489-3002 (Church Office)  

 E-mail: holytrinityrev@gmail.com; Website: holytrinitygrandfalls.ca      

Welcome Everyone. A special welcome to anyone who is visiting with us today.  If 
you require a Hearing Assist Device, please ask the Greeters for one. 
 
Bulletin Today. The bulletin is given to the glory of God and in loving memory of 
Florence & Donald Bursey, Carrie & Sandford LeMoine given by George 
and Linda LeMoine. 

Service Times for December 11, 2022 to January 1, 2023 

Sunday, Dec. 11th  
3rd of Advent 

Holy Communion (BCP) 
Morning Prayer (BAS) 

8:30 a.m. 
10:30 a.m. 

Thursday, Dec. 15th  Holy Communion (BCP) 9:30 a.m. 
Sunday, Dec. 18th 
4th of Advent 
 
 
 

Holy Communion (BCP) 
Holy Eucharist  (BAS) 
Memorial Service & Tree 
Lighting 

8:30 a.m. 
10:30 a.m. 
7:00 p.m. 

 
Thursday, Dec. 22nd No Service  

Saturday, Dec. 24th  
Christmas Eve  

Family Service  
Holy Eucharist (BAS) 

4:00 p.m. 
8:00 p.m. 

Sunday, Dec. 25th 
Christmas Day 

No Service  

Thursday, Dec. 29th No Service  

Sunday, Jan. 1st  
The Epiphany of the Lord 

Holy Eucharist (BAS) 10:30 a.m. 

 
ISAIAH 35:1-10;                                                                          PSALM 146:4-9  
OR CANTICLE 18 (LUKE 1:47-55);                                        JAMES 5:7-10  
MATTHEW 11:2-11 
Reader:    Tammy Trevors 
  
This Sunday is the Third of Advent. The third candle of Advent is the Candle of Joy.  
 
 

 HOLY TRINITY ANGLICAN CHURCH 
FINANCIAL STATUS 2022 

 
 October 2022 November 2022 Year to Date 
TOTAL MONTHLY 
REVENUE 

 
$19,396.94 

 
$13,356.05 

 
$190,383.75 

TOTAL MONTHLY 
EXPENSES 

      
$18,466.85 

 
$21,603.45 

 
$238,897.29 

TOTAL PROFIT/LOSS $      930.09
  

($ 8,247.40)  ($48,513.54) 

   
Church Envelopes:   Please take note that effective January 1, 2023 envelope 
numbers for some parishioners have changed.  The church is trying to reduce the 
costs of envelopes that are not being used, so we are making some small changes.  
The new envelopes are now available at the back of the church in alphabetic order.  
Please do not rearrange them, they will be re-arranged for each Sunday. 
 
Flowers for Christmas. Anyone wishing to place flowers in the church for Christmas in 
memory of loved ones can use the envelopes which are placed at the back of the church 
marked Memorial Donation – tick Flowers.  Envelopes must be received by 
December 15th in order to be included in the Christmas Bulletins. Please include your 
name, envelope number, and name of loved ones. 
 
ACW - There will be no regular meeting of ACW this month (December). A New 
Year’s program/activities will be planned for the January meeting. 
 
FOOD BANK SUNDAY – Just a reminder that the 1st Sunday of every month is 
Food Bank Sunday. You can place your donations in the front entrance donation 
box. 
 
Advent Meditation & Reflection:  An advent mediation & reflection for Women is 
available at the entrances of the church for anyone who may be interested. 
 
Seniors Fitness Group:  Meets on Tuesdays at 10:30 a.m. and on Fridays at 
1:30 p.m.in the Old Parish Hall. New members welcome, (men and women). 
For more information please call Vera 489-3622 or Margaret 489-5382 
 
Greeters:  David Mercer, Gerry Dobbin, Winston Ellsworth, Stephen Lewis, 
Jared & Alice Hogg 
 



 
Order of St. Luke. As part of our Order of St. Luke (OSL) mission, upon request, 
prayer cards with thoughtful words of faith and encouragement have been sent out to 
individuals with particular need. If you wish to have a prayer card sent to someone 
who may be ill or undergoing some difficulty in life and would be encouraged by the 
receipt of a prayer card, please contact our OSL Card Secretary, Audrey Goulding. 
489-5078 or  roygoulding@nl.rogers.com 
 
Choir Practice:  Choir practice will be held on Sundays (after the service).  
If you would like to be a part of the choir, please come along.  Also, anyone 
interested in performing a vocal solo and/or playing an instrument during our 
church services, please contact: Charlotte Carey at carey255@gmail.com or 
call 293-1695 All are welcome.  
 
Parish Email Contact List:  Please contact the secretary at 489-3002 or email 
holytrinitysecretarygfw@gmail.com to add your name to the Parish List. 
 
Bulletin Messages:   Please have all bulletin notices emailed to the secretary 
by Wednesday evening. 
 
Secretary’s Office Hours:  Office hours will be Wednesday & Thursday from 
4:30 pm to 7:30 pm and Friday’ by phone or email. You can contact Susan at: 
489-3002 or Email holytrinitysecretarygfw@gmail.com 

  
 
 


